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Reporting Period 
 

This progress report covers the period from September to December 
2008. 
 
 
Meetings held and the Major Points Raised 
 
2. A Task Group meeting was held on 10.12.2008.  Members were briefed 
by the study consultants on the findings of the public opinion collection exercise 
in the Stage 2 Public Engagement of the Study and the initial proposed design 
responses.  Members requested that in order to facilitate their understanding of 
the written submissions and the Government’s responses, TGUDS should hold an 
informal meeting to examine in greater details the written submissions received 
during the Stage 2 Public Engagement before they would comment on the initial 
design responses put forward by the study consultant.  It was agreed that all the 
64 written submissions received would be uploaded onto the study web-site for 
Members’ information and reference. 
 
3. The proposed informal meeting is tentatively scheduled for early January 
2009. 
 
4. Following the informal meeting, there will be a consensus building forum.  
Those who had made the written submissions and all other interested persons will 
be invited to attend.  
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